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LEGAL NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Baxter 

Estates will hold a public hearing at 7:30 PM on Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at the 

Village Hall, 315 Main Street, Port Washington, New York 11050, with respect to the 

application of T-Mobile Northeast LLC, subsidiary of T-Mobile USA, Inc., to extend 

Special Exception Permit granted by Board of Trustees under Resolution adopted March 

4, 2010, under Chapter 159, Telecommunications Towers, of the Village Code, with 

respect to telecommunications fixtures and equipment installed on the rooftop of the 

premises at 299 Main Street, northwest corner of intersection with Shore Road.  

 

 Persons who may suffer from a disability which would prevent them from 

participating in said hearing should notify Meghan Kelly, Village Clerk-Treasurer, at 

(516) 767-0096 in sufficient time to permit such arrangements to be made to enable such 

persons to participate in said hearing. 

 

Dated:  Port Washington, New York  By Order of the Board of Trustees 

    September 13, 2023        of the Village of Baxter Estates 

       Meghan Kelly, Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


